Spring News
Letter

April-May 2024‘

Happy Spring!!!

Hello Tadpole family’s, as spring is
approaching please switch out your kids
extra clothes with spring clothes! April and
May we have important dates, please look at

the bottom of the News letter for those dates!

| want to say a sad goodbye to Laney, Grady

and Allie as they move up to the Joey room!

And a warm welcome to Killian, Bella, Kai,

and Jax!!!!

Important Dates
Closed April 8"

Teacher appreciation week May 6t"-10t

Closed Memorial Day May 27th

Reminders

Label cups
Label lunches

Don’t forget to grab
Blankets every
Friday

Bring Blankets back
Every Monday

Label extra clothes










